
 

Science this half term is all about ourselves. We 
will learn about parts of our body and how we 
change from being a baby to being an elderly 
person. After half term we will move onto learning 
about the seasons. We will think about how the 
weather changes between Autumn and Winter and 
other changes we might see in the world around 
us. 

Welcome to Rainforest Class 2!  
I hope your child will enjoy their time in Class 
Two who will be taught by Miss Wright and 
assisted by Miss Tulley, Miss Exley and Miss 
McEnnerney at different times. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
using my class email address 
class2@bradleysboth.n-yorks.sch.uk 

P.E. days will be on a Tuesday and 
Wednesday. On a Tuesday, if the 

weather is good we will be outside 
developing different skills. If the 

weather is bad we will be inside 
continuing to work on our different 
skills. On Wednesdays we will be in 
the hall and working on Gymnastics. 

After half term we will also be 
dancing with Miss Exley! 

Reading will continue as it did last year. Children 
will read in school Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday focusing on different skills each 
day. They will then bring their book home to 

share with you in the same way. Please feel free 
to read any other texts at home too, we want to 

develop a love for reading. 

In History, we are going to be 
answering the question ‘What has 

happened in my life since I was born?’ 
with a focus on school and Bradley. 
We will look at the history of our 

school and Bradley to see how each 
have changed over time. 

If you have any old photos of school 
or Bradley and you’re happy to share 

please send them in. 

Miss Tulley will be teaching us Design 
and Technology this year. We are 
starting by looking at different 
puppets and we will be making our own 
hand puppet. 

Spellings will be sent home weekly each 
Monday and will be tested the 
following Monday. Please help your 
child to try and learn these. 

We’re starting R.E. with thinking about 
what it means to belong to a 
community. We will explore different 
communities and faiths and think 
about the importance of belonging. 
After half term we will be looking at 
how and why we celebrate. 
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In English this term we are focusing 
on writing sentences using the 
correct punctuation and ensuring our 
letters are the right size. We will 
cover different genres of writing 
including stories, instructions, 
letters and poetry amongst others. 

After half term we 
will move from Design 

and Technology to 
Art, again with Miss 
Garrett. We will be 

looking at religious art 
and we will have a go 

at making our own 
Rangoli patterns and 

stain glass windows to 
name a few. 

Our Library day will be a 
Monday. Children will 
bring 2 books home, 
they might be books for 
you to read to them or 
ones they can read 
themselves. 


